CHRIST UNITED

August 4, 2021

Covid Update

Due to the rapid surge in COVID cases, effective immediately, we
are asking everyone 3 years old and older to once again wear
masks in our building on Sundays. This includes during worship
services, Sunday School classes and small groups. We will also ask
everyone to practice social distancing. We encourage you to bring
your own mask; but if you forget it, we’ll have one available.

We will also postpone in-person groups on Wednesday nights until
September 8th, after Labor Day. We’'ll continue to monitor the
situation and keep you informed of our future plans. Please keep in
mind that with COVID, things change constantly and sometimes
rapidly.

Bob Rambo
Lead Pastor

This decision is something none of us wanted to make, nor is it one we’ve made lightly. For
these reasons we've relied heavily on the input our own Christ United medical community. It’s
become absolutely necessary in order to help curb new infections. COVID is not a joke. Our
medical community is being overwhelmed by the COVID Delta variant. Deaths due to COVID
are once more on the rise.

| again encourage anyone who is unvaccinated to get the shots — and for the rest of us to wear
masks. Things aren’t going to get better if we don’t work together. However, IF we work
together — life CAN — and WILL be better for ALL of us.

Make it a GREAT week!

Lo rono

Bob Rambo, Lead Pastor



